20	10	11	11	
40	18	12	<b>1</b> .1	
			70	

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS) ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)

(NEW COURSE) SUBJECTIVE

MAXIMUM MARKS: 56

NOTE: - Write same question number and its part number on answer book, as given in the question paper.

#### SECTION-I

#### Answer any five of the following questions. 2. What type of competition was held at Ukaz? (The Saviour of Mankind) (i)

- What are the qualities of a patriot? (2-3 lines)(ii)
- What are the two major means of communication? (iii)

TIME ALLOWED: 2.10 Hours

- Why was Abu Jehl furious? (Hazrat Asma رضى الله عنها المعالم (iv)
- What do the daffodils represent in the poem? (Daffodils) (v)
- (vi) What was the Quaid's concept of our nation?
- (vii) Who was appointed as the architect of the Masjid? (Sultan Ahmad Masjid)
- What are the causes of drug addiction? (2-3 lines)(viii)

#### SECTION-II

#### Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu:-

10

The preparation for this journey was made at the house of Hazrat Abu Bakr Siddique (رشين الشرقاق عند) (a) Hazrat Asma (يَشِي الصُّومَةِيا ) rendered useful services in this regard. She prepared food for this journey. She tied the food on the camel back with her own belt as nothing else could be found.

Quaid-e-Azam was a man of strong faith and belief. He firmly believed that the new emerging state of Pakistan based on Islamic principles would reform the society as a whole. In his Eid message, September 1945, Quaid-e-Azam said, "Islam is a complete code regulating the whole Muslim society, every department of life collectively and individually."

Long - term use of drugs causes permanent mental and physical sickness. The more dangerous a Substance is used the more risky it becomes Its continuous use causes total dependence on the drug. Some kinds of drugs that cause disturbance of mind and body are heroin, marijuana, tobacco, valium, cocaine and alcohol.

Alternative question for Foreign/English medium condidates.

Re-write the above any two paragraphs in simple English.

Write down the summary of the poem "Daffodils" by William Wordsworth. OR

5

5

Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context.

He gives his harness bells a shake To ask if there is some mistake.

The only other sound's the sweep

Of easy wind and downy flake.

#### Use any Five of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences: -5

(i) Everlasting

(ii) Dignity

(iii) Conquest

(iv) Motherland

(v) Refuge

(vi) Mad with anger

(vii) Ideology

(viii) Influence

OR

Write a letter to your brother about the importance of the study of Science subjects. Write a story with the moral "Haste Makes Waste"

Write a dialogue between a brother and a sister concerning time. 7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end: -10

Musa was in Chief Command, and the gates were in his charge. They had been barred when the Christians came in view; but Musa threw them open. "Our bodies," he said, "will bar the gates." The young men were kindled by such words, and when he told them, "We have nothing to fight for but the ground we stand on; and without that we are without a home or a country", they were ready to die with him. With such a leader, the Moorish cavaliers performed feats of bravery in the plain which divided the camp from the city.

Questions: -

(i) When were the gates barred?

(ii) Who threw them open?

(iii) What did Musa say?

(iv) What effect had his words on the young men?

(v) What divided the city from the camp?

#### 8. Translate any five of the following sentences into English.

(i) جم برروزاخبار پڑھتے ہیں۔ (ii) چیدو گھٹے سے دورہا ہے۔ (v) مورج طلوع بورہا ہوگا۔ (vi) ئرغاضم کے افران دے رہا تھا۔ (vii) بمرایک ٹی ٹاپ چماپ دے ہیں۔ (viii) موم برساسٹروٹ ویکا ہے۔

(Alternative question for Foreign/English Medium candidates only)

Write ten sentences about "Pakistani Women".

## 9. Change the voice of the following sentences:-

(i) The mother loves the children. (ii) This house is being bought by them. (iii) We did not hear a sound

(iv) They have not done their work. (v) We use milk for making cheese,

Paper Code

Number: 1017

# 2018 (A)

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)

Roll No: 25

ENGLISH	(COMPULSORY)	(NEW COURSE)
TOT A CONTRACTOR OF	(COMI CLOOKI)	(INEW COURSE)

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes

**OBJECTIVE** 

MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

GROUP-I

Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in objective type question paper and leave others blank. No credit will be awarded in case BUBBLES are not filled. Do not solve question on this sheet of OBJECTIVE PAPER.

Q.No.1

(1)		rm of verb and fill up the bub nt to sleep.	bles sheet.	
	(A) had left	(B) have left	(C) leave	(D) was leaving
(2)	I a book when	the bell rang.		
	(A) is reading	(B) have read	(C) was reading	(D) reading
(3)	She English now	t <sub>e</sub>		Office Contrary
	(A) spoke	(B) is speaking	(C) was speaking	(D) speak
(4)	The earth arour	id the sun.		(3)(0)(3)
	(A) revolving	(B) are revolved	(C) revolving	(D) revolves
(5)	These mangoes	he market by April.		
	(A) reach	(B) should reached	(C) reaching	(D) will have reached
(6)		correct spellings and fill up th (B) Generous	(C) Genarus (C) Sollitude (C) Tradition (C) Consous	(D) Genorus
(7)	(A) Saletudde	(B) Solitude	(C) Sollitude	(D) Solittude
(8)	(A) Tredision	(B) Tradittion	(C) Tradition	(D) Tradetion
(9)	(A) Concsious	(B) Conscious	(C) Consous	(D) Concous
(10)	Choose the correct mes Jocund means:- (A) Sad	aning of the underlined word	s and fill up the bubb	
(11)	Geared up means:-	(B) Happy	(C) Ugly	(D) Gloomy
(12)	(A) Week Impressive means:-	(B) Reluctant	(C) Ready	(D) Lazy
(13)	(A) Rudy Infuriated means:-	(B) Unimpressive	(C) Ugly	(D) Remarkable
(14)	(A) Pleased Integral means:-	(B) Enraged	(C) Lazy	(D) Hopeful
(14)	(A) Out dated	(B) Illegal	(C) International	
(15)	Choose the correct opti- Ashfaq Ahmad was a _	on according to grammar and writer.	d fill up the bubbles s	heet.
	(A) well famed	(B) famously	(C) famed	(D) famous
(16)	'How cold the night is!	This is a/an sentence.		
	(A) interrogative	(B) assertive	(C) imperative	(D) exclamatory
(17)	The police dispersed the	e crowd. The underlined work	d is a/an noun.	8
	(A) uncountable	(B) abstract	(C) collective	(D) material
(18)	He came after night had	I fallen. The underlined clause	is adverb clause of	
	(A) reason	(B) condition	(C) place	(D) time
(19)	You will hurt yourself.	The underlined word is a/an	pronoun.	*
	(A) reflexive	(B) personal	(C) possessive	(D) indefinite

2018 (A)

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS) (NEW COURSE)

GROUP-II

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) TIME ALLOWED: 2.10 Hours

SUBJECTIVE

MAXIMUM MARKS: 56

NOTE: - Write same question number and its part number on answer book, as given in the question paper.

SECTION-I

2.	Answer any	five of the	following questions.	
----	------------	-------------	----------------------	--

What type of land Arabia is? (i)

(ii) How will you define Patriotism?

- How will Hazrat Asma ( رطن الشرقعالي عنها ) be remembered? (iii)
- (iv) What was the Ideology of Pakistan in view of Quaid-e-Azam?
- Why is Sultan Ahmad Masjid also known as Blue Masjid? (v)
- (vi) What is an I.C.U. in a hospital?
- What are the causes of drug addiction? (vii)
- (viii) How do you define noise pollution?

#### SECTION-II

Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu:-

4 + 4

5

8

10

- Patriotism means love for the motherland or devotion to one's country. A patriot loves his country and is willing to sacrifice when the need arises. The word patriot comes from the Latin word "patriota" which means countryman. It is considered a commendable quality.
- (b) "Do not be overwhelmed by the enormity of the task," he said in a speech at Lahore, "There are many examples in the history of young nations building themselves up by sheer determination and force of character. You are made of sterling material and second to none. Keep up your morale. Do not be afraid of death. Do your duty and have faith in Pakistan. It has come to stay."
- (c) Noise pollution is a serious issue and needs more attention at local and state level. People must develop more awareness about the dangerous impact of noise on human health. It is, therefore, a need to acquire more civic sense and responsible attitude to avoid the unnecessary use of this irritant in the environment. Only then our country would be a much quieter and much more peaceful place to live in.

Alternative question for Foreign/English medium candidates.

Re-write the above any two paragraphs in simple English.

Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost. OR

Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to the context.

A poet could not but be gay,

In such a jocund company!

I gazed - and gazed - but little thought

What wealth the show to me had brought:

Use any Five of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences: (i) Need (ii) Social (iii) Fit of fury (iv) Fall a prey

(v) Road

(vi) Human

(vii) Blind

(viii) Spirit

Write a letter to your mother about the test you have just taken.

OR

Write a story with the moral "All that glitters is not gold"

OR

Write a dialogue between a teacher and a student for coming late.

7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end: -10

On a hot summer day, a fox felt very thirsty. He went about in search of water but could not find water. At last, he reached a well. He peeped into it. Unfortunately, he slipped and fell into the well. A goat happened to pass by the well and looked into it. What are you doing here, uncle? The cunning fox replied, "Dear niece! I am enjoying a swim down here. It is very pleasant, come down and enjoy yourself too." The goat was also thirsty, she jumped into the well.

Questions: - (i)

(iv) كيات قوى زائد كاياجاتا ب

- What happened to the thirsty fox?
- (ii) Who passed by the well just then?

(iii) What did the goat do?

(iv) What did the goat say to the fox?

(v) What did the fox say in reply?

8. Translate any five of the following sentences into English.

(ii) کیکروجن اللہ برقراب تھے۔ (vi) میرے تلول میں اقل ہوئے ہے پہلے چیزای نے تھٹی تین بہائی تھی۔ (vii) انجیئر کی کرمت کرد ہول گے۔ (viii) موری خروب او پر کا دھا۔

(Alternative question for Foreign/English Medium candidates only)

Write ten sentences about "My School".

9. Change the voice of the following sentences:-(i) The mother loves the children.

(ii) She gave me five films. (iii) They had gained nothing.

(iv) He will give you a box of chocolates.

(v) A letter will be written by him.

cPaper Code

Number:

1018

### 2018 (A)

SSC PART-I (9th CLASS)



ENGLISH (COMPULSORY) (NEW COURSE)

TIME ALLOWED: 20 Minutes OBJECTIVE

GROUP-II MAXIMUM MARKS: 19

Note: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that bubble in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the bubbles. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero mark in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in objective type question paper and leave others blank. No credit will be awarded in case BUBBLES are not filled. Do not solve question on this sheet of OBJECTIVE PAPER.

(1)	Choose the correct fo I shall have writ	rm of verb and fill up the ting this novel by June nex	bubbles sheet. t year.	
	(A) finish	(B) finishes	(C) finishing	(D) finished
(2)	The sun in the	east.		
	(A) rise	(B) rising	(C) risen	(D) rises
(3)	She since mor	ning.		1.00.000
	(A) sleep	(B) has been sleeping	(C) sleeps	(D) slept
(4)	It to rain an hou	ır ago.		
	(A) began	(B) begins	(C) begun	(D) begin
(5)	They will for Lo	ondon tomorrow.	XX=3000.2-1-500	145 M 1000 TO 100
	(A) leaving	(B) leaves	(C) left	(D) leave
(6)	Choose the word with (A) Melloe	correct spellings and fill (B) Melloo		(D) Malowe
(7)	(A) Crumble	(B) Corumble	(C) Caramble	(D) Corumbble
(8)	(A) Inetagral	(B) Integral	(C) Mellow (C) Caramble (C) Intageral	(D) lentegrul
(9)	(A) Aeptitode	(B) Aptetudde	(C) Aptetode	(D) Aptitude
(10)	Gradually means:-	aning of the underlined v	vords and fill up the bub	
(11)	<ul> <li>(A) Quickly</li> <li>Abu Jehl began knock</li> </ul>	(B) Speedily sing at the door <u>violently</u> .	(C) Steadily	(D) Hurriedly
(12)	(A) Politely	(B) Slowly	(C) Forcefully	(D) Happily
(12)	Astonish means:- (A) Make Keep up your morale.	(B) Mix	(C) Separate	(D) Surprise
	(A) Wealth	(B) Self-esteem	(C) Section	(D) Voice
(14)	Do not be <u>afraid</u> of dea (A) Attended to	eth. (B) Scared	(C) Squared	(D) Aggressive
(15)	The moment which is l	on according to gramma ost is lost forever. The un	r and fill up the bubbles derlined word is a/an	sheet. pronoun.
	(A) Indefinite	(B) Reflexive	(C) Possessive	(D) Relative
(16)	"Valour" is a/an	noun.		
	(A) Material	(B) Countable	(C) Abstract	(D) Proper
(17)	Some are born great.	The underlined word is a/a	m	
	(A) Possessive pronour	(B) Indefinite pronoun	(C) Reflexive pronoun	(D) Personal pronour
(18)	The dog sat his r	naster.		
	(A) beside	(B) along	(C) across	(D) over
(19)	If you had studied hard,	you succeeded.		81
	(A) would	(B) will	(C) will have	(D) would have
			2 2	

# BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION, MULTAN OBJECTIVE KEY FOR SSC/HSS 1916/9th ANNUAL/SUPPLY EXAMINATION, 2018

		200		.//
Name	of	Subject:	English.	
	-		-	

Session:\_

Group :

1st

Group: 2nd

Q.	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code
Nos	1011	1013	1015	1017
1	D	B	C	A
2	A	D	B	C
3	C	P	D	B
4	$\mathcal{B}$	A	D	D
5	D	C	A	D
6	B	C	B	B
7	B	B	c	$\mathcal{B}$
8	B	B	B	C
9	C	B.	B	B
10	D	D	C	B
11	B	B	D	C
12	C	D	B	D
13	D	B	D	B
14	B	C.	B	D
15	A	C	D	_ Z
16	` Z	D	C	D
17	D	A	D	C
18	C	Z	A	D
19	D	D	乏	A
20				_

Q.	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code	Paper Code
Nos	1012	1014	1016	1018
1	D	B	D	D
2	B	A	D	D
3	A	D	D	B
4	D	D	B	A
5	D	D	A	$\mathcal{D}$
6	A	B	D	C
7	B	D	C	A
8	D	C	A	B
9	C	A	B	D
10	C	D	B	C
11	D	B	c	C
12	B	B	c	D
13	B	C	D	B
14	C	C	B	B
15	C	B	D	D
16	B	A	D	C
17	A	D	C	B
18	D	$\mathcal{D}$	B	A
19	D	C	A	D
20				13

Prepared & Checked By:

Dated: 20.03 2018

S.#	Name	Designation	Institution	Mol	10	Signature
1	Saced Almad Largrial	355	SHSS, Budhla Sant, Multan	03	79	8.2
2	Shafeey-u- Relong	. 55	Grat. Comprehessial H 153 Multar	03	961	Shehr
3	Falele Ser.	55.	. ,,	+3-	1	fung
Re-C	hecked By المحاصلة ا	عمل در برسلي كرى ب	ں) معروشی "Key"اور جدایات کے حوالہ	70	16-	ام في ورج بالاسوال
1	muhammad Rfig	5.5.7	9 st - Model Hy sould	0.51	1.9	ank
2	Masord Muzaffar	\$ . \$ . T.	Gout Model H/S Shamsahad Mutter	•301-	8	Asid
3	37-171					

21-03-2018 Est

I stands for all cornect.